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Telephone: 
(352) 371-7888 

Charles L. Allen 
President 

September 16, 1999 

Toni J. McCoy, Reg,ulatory Analyst Certification 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capitol Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulev<ard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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Subject: Certificate i# 3844, Order # PSC-94-1060, File # TF192. 
Cancellation of pay telephone certificate. 3 .L -0 

Sent Certified Mail. r)EPOS\T DATE u 

Dear Toni J. McCoy, 

I am in receipt of your certified letter da.ted September 2, 1999. I have enclosed company check #5 182 in 
the amount $50.00 for the 11 999 regulatory assessment fees, as our agreement states. As a matter of courtesy, 
I am returning, for the second time, the cornpleted “Service Violation Correction Form,” dated September 13, 
1999. The operatiocd infkactions I was cited for nmke no sense, because Southern Bell had already 
disconnected the pqy telephone, at my request. This form was probably sent to me in error, due to the fact I 
am in the process ofcanceling my certificate. 

I do not agree with your $1 16.50 regulatory assessment fee invoice amount. Our 1998 fees were paid on 
time by company check #4!583, dated Januuy 19, 1999. The PSC deposited my check on January 21,1999. It 
cleared my bank on January 25, 1999. A copy of the canceled check is enclosed. The $16.50 in penalty and 
interest charges, amounting to 33% of the total, dlo not apply. If last years fees were still owed, why was I not 
notified earlier? This enclosed check for $50.00 represents the last financial obligation I owe the Public 
Service Commission. 

I have already returned my original “Telephone Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity,” in my 
August 23 letter to Ms. Barbara H. Bailey. Southern Bell has turned off the line to the single pay telephone 
my company has operated. I have retired my Florida Department of Revenue Gross Receipt Tax Certificate, 
used to pay the phone tax. My payphone is permamentely out of service. I have now fulfilled all my legal 
obligations to the Florida Public Service Commission, Division of Telecommunications. 

5 The Florida Public SenJice Commission has over regulated the payphone to the point where it is not 
practicable for small business owners like myself to own and operate them. Unfortunately, Director Walter 
D’Haesleeer never bothered to respond to my August 23, 1999, letter I copied to him. Governor Bush took 
the time to reply to my letter! What are the: citizens of Florida to think of a bureaucracy that looses their 
checks, sends nonse:nsical violation notices and is headed by someone unresponsive to their letters? 

Sincerely, 

Charles L. Allen 
President 




